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Paso Robles, CA 93446 

To W hom it May Concern: 

RECEIVED 
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

APR 1 8 2023 
April 18, 2023 

CllY OF PASO ROBLES 

We appreciate the recommendation that the hazardous Coast Live Oak on Locust Street near 18th 

street be removed. 

The removal of this ancient oak tree will dramatically alter the environment of Locust street's 

landscape. 

In recent storms, a large Live Oak tree fell across the street. This has altered the environment of 

Locust Street. 

New Coast Live Oak trees have been recommended to replace the removal of the tree on Locust 

Street near 18th street. 

We kindly ask that the new Coast Live Oak trees be planted on Locust Street near 18th street, 

near to where the Coast Live Oak tree will be removed. 

Thank you. 

 
Judy PoTiock HaTiam 

#6.Approval of Oak Tree Removal Permit 23-02 (204 18th Street - City Initiated) 

Dwayne Brown, Maintenance Services Superintendent 
CEQA Determination: The City finds that this action is not a project under the California 
Environmental Quality Act pursuant to State CEQA Guidelines, § 15304 for minor alterations to 
land. 
Recommendation: Approve Resolution 23-XXX, approving OTR 23-02, authorizing the 
removal of a 'hazardous Coast Live Oak and replacing-it with 3 24..:inch box Coast Valley Oaks 
on public property. 


